Tuesday, October 20, 2009

Sold Out- Hawk Hill Market Lambs

We are very satisfied with our first full year of lamb production at Hawk Hill. We had 8 ram
lambs for sale and all are sold except for the one we are keeping for our own freezer (there hasto
be some perks to thisjob). One purebred, registered ram went for breeding stock and we hope he
will throw as nice progeny as his father. The others have been shipped as market lamb and every
one was pre- ordered before they were even weaned.

We aready have some feedback (excuse the pun) from our clients and the consensus was
"delicious’. Even our butcher commented that ours were the best lambs that he had processed
thisyear. It makes us very proud.

We have two more lambs to head to market, probably at the end of November. We also are
preparing the hides to be tanned (two of those have already been booked as well.)

Our ewes are getting back into condition and will be rebred in December.... and then we start all
over again.

We are taking this Indian summer break to catch up on winter preparations.

Cheers
Laurie



